
 

Tuesday 30th April 2024 

NEWSLETTER 

PAYNESVILLE BAKERY LUNCH ORDERS ASSEMBLY 
ASSEMBLY 

THIS FRIDAY 

2.35PM 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last Friday I had a lovely cup of coffee at the Eagle Point Hub café after being invited to join a community group there. Each 
Friday, a group of people meet for coffee at 10am to have a chat and get to know each other. The group is welcoming of 
everyone, the only requirement is that you live in Eagle Point (or nearby). If you would like to meet your Eagle Point      
neighbours and have a chat then feel free to go down to the Hub, order a cuppa and join in. Suzanne, Rosemary and Pat are 
the main contacts. 
 

Since the holiday break, there have been a number of students who have been diagnosed with school sores. School sores 
can present differently but most tend to be circular sores that can look like blisters or scabby sores. They can occur            
anywhere on the body and can be sore and itchy. School sores can be transferred when the sores are touched. If your child 
develops sores such as this, please seek medical advice from a doctor or pharmacist. 
 

Thank you to the families who attended an ANZAC Day service on Thursday. It was lovely to have so many students attend 
the Paynesville service and march with the school. The students were amazing, and I had so many people comment to me 
that their behaviour was impeccable. Sunny and Emily spoke beautifully during the address and their poems are in this 
newsletter. 
 

I have been informed that the road between Forge Creek Road and Bay Road may have restricted access on Thursday 2nd 
May due to plumbing works that will be occurring. It seems the main affected area will be from the school to the corner of 
Forge Creek Road so it may be worth planning an alternative route just in case. 
 

We will be holding an Open Day for families to come in and visit the school on Wednesday 29th May. This day is an              
opportunity for parents, grandparents, family and friends to come into school to see what a day in the life of a student looks 
like. This is also a good opportunity for families who may be considering Eagle Point Primary School to come along and see 
what our school can offer. If you know of any children who are looking to enrol in school in 2024, please share the flyer with 
them. This can be found later in the newsletter. 
 

This year the school will be celebrating Do It For Dolly Day on Friday 17th May. The actual date for Dolly Day is May 10th but 
this is the same day as the Mother’s Day stall, so we have postponed Dolly Day to the following week. There is more         
information about Do It For Dolly Day in this newsletter. 
 

Finally, a big congratulations to our sporting teams who are celebrating sporting success. Our lawn bowls teams were very 
successful last week with the competitive team qualifying for the next round later in the year. The equestrian team came 
home with plenty of ribbons and both Peyton Williamson and Ruby Shieffelbein have been selected for the Gippsland Bulls 
hockey team for the Junior State Championships in July which will be held in Shepparton. They have also been selected for 
the East Gippsland hockey team which will play in Melbourne on 18th May. Congratulations girls, this is an amazing     
achievement. 
 

Have a wonderful week. 
 
Anna Duncan  
Principal 

Eagle Point Primary School 

MONDAY 
Lunch Order Day 

Students need to hand in their  
lunch order by 9.30am 

 

MONDAY 
Lunch Order Day 

Students need to hand in their  
lunch order by 9.30am 

THURSDAY 
Lunch Order Day 

Students need to hand in their  
lunch order by 9.30am 

EVERY  

WEDNESDAY 

$1 ICY POLES 



 

SCHOOL CALENDAR—TERM 2   

MAY 2024 

Thursday 2nd May Lunch Order Day   

Monday 6th May Lunch Order Day   

Monday 6th May School Photo Day 

Monday 6th May Book Club Order Closing Day 

Wednesday 8th May 
Bairnsdale Secondary College Information Night 

Grades 5 & 6—5.30-7.30pm 

Thursday 9th May Lunch Order Day   

Friday 10th May 

Walk Safely to School Day—8.15am 

Meeting Point 1: 

Cnr Forge Creek Road & Lake Victoria Road 
 

Meeting Point 2: 

Cnr Cardinal Drive & Tait Street 

Friday 10th May Mothers Day Stall  

Monday 13th May Lunch Order Day   

Monday 13th May 
Division Cross Country 

At Nagle College—11am to 1pm 

Monday 13th May 
Mobile Library—East Gippsland Shire 

9.30-11.00am 

Tuesday 14th May 

Finance Meeting @3.45pm 

Buildings & Grounds Meeting @4.45pm 

School Council Meeting @5.30pm 

Thursday 16th May Lunch Order Day   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Xavien, Ned, 

Riley, Lily,  Sienna, Olive and 

Howard for being part of the 

winning Lawn Bowls Team for 

the Division Bowls last Tuesday 

in Bairnsdale. They will now be 

competing at Regionals            

later in the year.  

Well done, we are very proud   

of your efforts.  

Well done to our                      

Non Competitive Lawn Bowls 

Team for being part of the       

Division Bowls last Tuesday in 

Bairnsdale. 

Well done, we are very proud   

of your efforts.  



 

INTERSCHOOL GYMKHANA  

Well done to Sienna, Lily & Archie who represented our school 

last Wednesday at the Bairnsdale Pony Club. 



 

Written and read by Emily Johns 

Written and read by Sunny Nicholl 



 





 

*** ICY POLES ARE STILL AVAILABLE                      

DURINGTERM 2*** 
 

EVERY WEDNESDAY 

AT LUNCHTIME — $1.00 

 

HOW TO ORDER 

Visit scholastic.com.au/

LOOP OR download the 

LOOP app. 
 

Your order will be       

electronically linked to 

the rest of your     

school’s order.  
 

You do not need to    

complete the order form. 
 

Orders close this        

Monday 6th May. 



 



Leaving the below meeting points at 8.15am 
 

Meeting Point 1: 

Cnr Forge Creek Road & Lake Victoria Road 
 

Meeting Point 2: 

Cnr Cardinal Drive & Tait Street 



Promoting inclusiveness & kindness, to make the 

world a kinder & brighter place. 
 

Come out of uniform, wear bright  

colours or country theme. 
 

 

COST: $2.50 per student  

Students will receive an iced blue donut. 

(GF cupcake option is available) 
 

Further donations are welcome to support        

this great cause. 
 

Please help us support this cause in taking a 

stand against bullying. 

Friday 17th May 2024 

 









COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

NOTICE TO JUNIOR BOWLERS 

 

Each Saturday afternoon, the Bairnsdale 
Golf Bowls Club has a Social bowls game. 

 

There is a sausage sizzle at 12pm.            
Cost $3 each. 

 

Two short  games of bowls are played, 
starting at 1 pm.                                           

Cost $5. 

 

Bowls are supplied free of charge. 

 

If any juniors would like to play              
please phone Jill Dennison 0478 132 882    

before 11am that morning. 


